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Representative Adkins Requests Attorney General Opinion Letter
on Title IX Guidance Letter

Fernandina Beach, Florida.  In response to the “guidance letter” from the US Department of Justice and the US Department of Education State Representative Janet Adkins sent a letter to Florida Attorney General Pam Bondi seeking her opinion on the constitutional encroach of the provisions of the “guidance letter” sent to all public schools in Florida.

“It is clear that the Obama Administration is once again circumventing the Congress and even its own federal rulemaking process to impose new federal rules and laws on Florida’s public schools.  This encroachment on state rights is a clear violation of the prohibition of these acts outlined in the 10th amendment,” stated Representative Adkins.
“The use of threats and intimidation to achieve policy change is unacceptable and must be challenged at every level of state and local government.  As Chair of the House K-12 Education Subcommittee, I have asked Florida’s Attorney General Pam Bondi to respond to several questions regarding the legality of the “guidance letter”.
“To craft a special class of rights for certain individuals and to allow people to make decisions based on how they identify their gender creates a chaotic environment for the school administrators.  This is illogical and harms the greater need for an orderly learning environment that promotes the safety and well-being of all students,” said Representative Adkins.
Representative Adkins represents House District 11, which includes all of Nassau County and portions of Duval County.  For additional information, please contact Representative Adkins’ office at 904-491-3664 or email carol.hays@myfloridahouse.gov
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